Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PENTAN AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

20th January 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are excited to write to you with details of Reception's next adventure! On Thursday 6th February, we will be visiting Think Tank, Millennium Point in Birmingham. (Apologies for the wrong date on the curriculum newsletter.)

We will travel by coach to Birmingham, then explore the many sections Think Tank has to offer including mini Brum, the outside science garden, the marine world's gallery and in line with our current Space topic, we have also arranged a visit to the planetarium to watch 'The Little Star that Could'.

We will leave school at 9:15am and return for the usual collection time of 3:10pm. Children should wear their school uniform and will need a packed lunch. As part of the Governments free school meals scheme school can provide your child with a packed lunch, which will include a cheese or ham sandwich, yoghurt, fruit, drink and a biscuit. If you will be providing a packed lunch for your child we ask that it does not contain any fizzy drinks, nuts or nut products.

For the visit to we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.50 which includes, the coach, entrance to Think Tank and a ticket to the planetarium.

To confirm that you would like your child to participate in this trip, please make payment on ParentPay and give consent for your child to attend. If you would like to pay in cash, please contact the office for a PayPoint card which will allow you to pay in local supermarkets.

Please contact the school office by Monday 27th January if you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your child.

Thank you for your support

The Reception Team

